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How Cal/OSHA’s COVID-19 Standards Will Impact Employers
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In his article published by the Daily Journal, Colin Calvert explores how the new emergency

standards meant to help prevent the spread of COVID-19 in the workplace will impact employers. He

outlines the safety procedures the new standards establish for covered businesses, including the

creation, implementation and maintenance of an effective written COVID-19 Prevention Plan. Within

those plans, employers must implement systems for communicating, identifying COVID-19 hazards,

training and instruction, and reporting and recordkeeping, among many other workplace

procedures. Colin explains these new standards create a physical and financial burden for

employers.

To read the full article, visit Daily Journal (subscription required).  

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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